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Birla Public School, Doha - Qatar
Circular

Dear Parent,

Sub: School Holiday - 05 November 2024

Greetings from Birla Public School, Doha, Qatar!
The school and its office will be closed on Tuesday, 5 November 2024 as per

notification from the Ministry of Education and Higher Education.

“i

Dr. Anand R. Nair
Principal



